
April 2021 marks the fifteenth anniversary of the Land Trust Accreditation Commission.
In 2004 the Land Trust Alliance set out the "pace, quality, and permanence" goals in
their strategic plan.

A key part of meeting the quality goal was to create an accreditation program. The rest,
as they say, is history. In celebration of the Commission and the accredited community,
we have put together a special tribute. We hope you join us in celebrating all we have
done together!
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